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From:
Sent: 25 May 2007 10:09
To: Reetan Patel
Cc:
Subject: Stapled Haemorrhoidectomy - ACD

Dear Reetan

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the
ABpra1sa1 Consultation Document (ACD) for the
above Health Technology Appraisal.

I wish to confirm that the Department of Health
has no substantive comments to make, regarding
this consultation.

Many thanks

David Price

NICE Liaison Team

Department of Health
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